
 

DATE: May 3, 2023               
 

INFORMATION: 
 

Santa Cruz Police Invites Public to AB 481 Community Meeting on May 16 
 

In accordance with AB 481, the Santa Cruz 
Police will host an online community meeting to 
discuss and answer your questions about 
military equipment used by the Department.  

The virtual meeting will start with a brief 
presentation about AB 481 and a summary of 
our equipment, followed by an opportunity for 
you to speak with Santa Cruz Police staff and 
ask any questions you may have. 

The meeting will occur via Zoom on Tuesday, 
May 16, 2023, from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM.  
 
To join Webinar 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81647538489  
Or Telephone: +1 669 444 9171 US  
888 788 0099 US Toll-Free, 833 548 0276 US Toll-Free 
Webinar ID: 816 4753 8489 

To submit questions ahead of time, please email jblaschke@cityofsantacruz.com 

You can find our current inventory of military equipment on the SCPD Transparency Portal 
https://santacruzpd.com/44jMz3o 

Please note that none of the listed equipment comes from the military; it simply meets the 
definition in State law AB 481  
 
 
Additional information, contact:  Joyce Blaschke | SCPD Media & Community Relations | (831) 420-5844 
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